
Wednesday 29th November 2023

Year 5 Educational Visit to RAF Museum Colindale on Wednesday 13th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to share that the Year 5 team have organised an educational visit to RAF Museum Colindale. The learning
objectives of our educational visit are:

- To experience travelling on London Underground / Public Transport
- To deepen our understanding of Forces in Science
- To understand how forces are used in World War II planes.

You will find all the details of the educational visit below. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 5 Team

Educational Visit Details

Date Wednesday 13th December 2023
Destination RAF Museum Colindale

Departure time 9:00 am
Return time 3:25 pm

Cost All pupils: £2.50
Pupils on the Pupil Premium Register: £1.25
Please pay on Arbor by Wednesday 13th December 2023

Method of transport TfL Train followed by TfL Bus
Clothing Full School Uniform
Lunch Under the new meal provision offered to all primary school children this year, we will provide all

Year 5 children with a nutritious, balanced lunch box. Please ensure you book your child lunch

box option by filling in the form here by Thursday 30th November 2023.

Please note this will be your child option for all the upcoming educational visits for this academic

year.

Parent helpers We would like some parents and carers to support us on this educational visit. To register your
interest, please complete the online form located here by Friday 1st December 2023.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JS8SrCYuA2tlPyuv4epc0wV9TGAEvBRNhnQjfOgkwoo/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSRxAZK4Qgd57jXGiRd5n8EpwiA6gbpJ82LSRhoFbAs0GUg/viewform?usp=sf_link

